Adobe Bluffs’ Giving Tree Program

Adobe Bluffsis
proud to participate
in the district-wide
Giving Tree Program
this year.

The recurring theme is

evoking Shel Silverstein’s
classic tale of generosity.

Help bring a little extra
cheer to families in our
community!

Our program is digital this year!
”Pick an apple” by visiting our Sign Up
Genius link on the ABES PTA
website (https://adobebluffspta.com/)

or scan the QR code. Return the gift
card to the school office by
Friday, December 2nd.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0f49a5aa23a5f58-adobe1

